
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
 

 Garage Burglaries  
19th District (Town Hall) 

 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to citizens residing in the 19th District of garage burglary 
related incidents that have recently occurred. In these incidents, offender(s) used 
unlawful entry and removed personal property from the garage or victims vehicle. 
Entry was made through open or unlocked doors. 
 
Incident times and locations: 
In all incidents the offender(s) used unlawful entry to gain access to the victim's 
garage. Once inside, bicycles and other property were removed from the garage 
area. 
 
 
What you can do: 

• Always secure and lock doors and activate alarms if present. 
 

• Report suspicious activity immediately. 
 

• Remember any unique physical characteristics and clothing of a suspect and             
provide information to the police. 
 

• Record all serial numbers on any property stored in your garage. 
 

• Dial 9-1-1 immediately and remain on the scene when possible. 
 

 
If you have any information Contact the 

Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
(312) 744-8261 

HZ-221295, HZ-234268, HZ-235884, HZ-
238583 
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